
Tolerance Masters 
2017 Building 

Expansion 
 

4444 Ball Road NE 
Circle Pines, MN 

55014 



Subject: Open House at Tolerance Masters, Inc. 
Reason: To dedicate our new 31,000 sq. ft. addition (to 62,000 total!) 
Date:  November 2nd, 2017, 3:00 p.m. – 5:00pm  
 
Who is invited?  All customers, current vendors, family members of 
employees, Bank of the West personnel, Anoka Ramsey Foundation and 
staff, Anoka Tech Foundation and staff, and the contractors that worked 
so hard to complete this expansion. 
Please join us for snacks and beverages in our new addition!  We look 
forward to seeing you during our Open House to celebrate our growing 
company.   
As we expand into our new space, we will be adding environmentally 
segregated areas for Grinding, Deburring and EDM.  We will also be 
expanding our engineering and quality departments to accommodate 
our increasing volume of products.  When we begin to move equipment, 
we will requalify each machine to insure a quality product. 
  
Thanks for your continued support!  Please RSVP with number 
attending at maggiel@tolerancemasters.com 
  
Respectfully,  
  
Verne McPherson, CEO   Randy Koppes, President 





• The Foundations of our new building 





• The walls and roof are added 





• Just a few finishing touches and it’s Done! 
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